
     
   

                                                                 
 

  

  

  
  

    
 

  
  

          
   

  

             
            

         
               

           
           

 

            
                

        
       

              
           

               
                
            

             
               

California Division 650 Capitol Mall, Suite 4-100 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

April 27, 2024 (916) 498-5001 
(916) 498-5008 (FAX) 

In Reply, Refer To: 
HDA-CA 

ELECTRONIC CORRESPONDENCE ONLY 

Christopher Dennis, Chief 
Caltrans North Region 
Office of Environmental Engineering - South 
District 3 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA 95901-5556 

SUBJECT: Yolo 80 Corridor Improvements Project, SACOG MTIP: CAL21276, EA: 03-3H900, 
and CTIPS ID: 207-0000-1850 

Dear Mr. Dennis: 

On April 26, 2024, the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) submitted to the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) a complete request for a project level conformity 
determination for the Yolo 80 Corridor Improvements Project, SACOG MTIP: CAL21276, 
EA: 03-3H900, and CTIPS ID: 207-0000-1850. The project is located in an area that is 
nonattainment for PM2.5 and Ozone for Yolo and Sacramento counties and attainment-
unclassifiable for PM10 for Yolo County and maintenance-moderate for PM10 for 
Sacramento County. 

The project level conformity analysis submitted by Caltrans indicates that the project-level 
transportation conformity requirements of 40 CFR Part 93 have been met. The project is included in 
the Sacramento Area Council of Governments’ (SACOG) current Metropolitan Transportation 
Plan/Sustainable Communities Strategy (MTP/SCS) and Federal Transportation Improvement 
Program (FTIP), as amended. The design concept and scope of the preferred alternative have not 
changed significantly from those assumed in the regional emissions analysis. 

As required by 40 CFR 93.116 and 93.123, the localized PM2.5 and PM10 analyses are included in 
the documentation. The analyses demonstrate that the project will not create any new violations of 
the standards or increase the severity or number of existing violations. 

Based on the information provided, FHWA finds that the Yolo 80 Corridor Improvements Project 
conforms with the State Implementation Plan (SIP) in accordance with 40 CFR Part 93. 
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If you have any questions pertaining to this conformity finding, please contact Jasmine Amanin at 
jasmine.amanin@dot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Antonio D. Johnson 
Director of Planning, Environment, 
& Right of Way 
Federal Highway Administration 
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TO: 

Jason Lee, Caltrans 

CC: (via email) 

Thaleena Bhattal 
Christopher Dennis 
Lucas Sanchez, Caltrans 
Rodney Tavitas, Caltrans 
Antonio Johnson, FHWA 

jason.lee@dot.ca.gov 
Thaleena.Bhattal@dot.ca.gov 
Christopher.Dennis@dot.ca.gov 
Lucas.Sanchez@dot.ca.gov 
Rodney.Tavitas@dot.ca.gov 
Antonio.Johnson@dot.gov 


